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  IN THIS ISSUE 

Mr Scott-Evans writes: 

As we enter the season of Lent, 
Becket Keys Church of England 
School will be encouraging 

students to take this opportunity 
to focus more on God and each 
other by seriously cutting back on 
use of their mobile phones. This 
initiative also fits well with our 
commitment to fostering a 

supportive and distraction-free 
learning environment as we will 
be emphasising the importance 
of not using mobile phones on 
the school site. 

Understanding Lent: 

Lent started this Wednesday with 
Ash Wednesday; it is a significant 
period in the Christian calendar, 
lasting for 40 days (excluding 
Sundays) leading up to Easter. It 
commemorates the 40 days Jesus 
spent fasting in the desert, during 

which he faced temptation. Lent 
is a time for reflection, prayer, 
and self-discipline, allowing 
Christians to prepare their hearts 
and minds for the celebration of 

Easter.  

Why Lent is Important: 

Lent is a time for spiritual growth 
and renewal. It encourages 

individuals to make sacrifices and 
engage in practices that bring 
them closer to God. By giving up 
certain luxuries or habits, 
Christians can focus on their faith 
and develop a deeper 

understanding of their 
relationship with God. This year 
we are all going to focus on 
reducing our use of mobile 
phones and we encourage you to 
do this too!  

 ……contd. on page 2 

   
 

English Department 
Year 7 had a fantastic day yesterday 
taking part in various events for 
World Book Day. 

       Page 3-4 
Parent Workshop 
Special event welcoming author of 
‘Working with Boys’ Andrew 
Hampton. 

     Page 8 
PE Department 
Details of recent fixtures and 
extracurricular club details. 

   Page 11-13 
 

Art & Textiles Department 
Excellent work from our talented 
students showcased here. 

                    Page 15-20 
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Linking Lent to Mobile Phone 

Usage: 

In today's digital age, mobile 
phones have become an integral 
part of our daily lives. While they 
offer numerous benefits, they can 
also be a source of distraction and 
stress. By choosing to give up 
mobile phones during Lent, 
students can: 

• Enhance Focus: Reducing 
screen time allows 
students to concentrate 
better on their studies and 
personal interactions. 

• Promote Mental Health: 
Limiting phone usage can 
help reduce anxiety and 
improve overall well-
being. 

• Strengthen 
Relationships: Without 

the constant distraction of 
phones, students can 
engage more 
meaningfully with their 
peers and family. 

• Deepen Spiritual 

Connection: By stepping 
away from digital 
distractions, students can 
dedicate more time to 
prayer, reflection, and 

their relationship with 
God. 

As Pope Francis recently said, 
“Lent is a time to disconnect from 
cell phones and connect to the 
Gospel” This period offers a 
chance to silence the noise of the 
world and listen to the Word of 

God, fostering a deeper intimacy 
with Him. 

School Policy on Mobile Phones: 

Below are some reminders of our 
school policy that we will be 
sharing with students on Monday: 

• Switch Off Before 
Entering: Students are 
required to switch off their 
mobile devices before 
entering the school gates. 
Phones should remain off 
and out of sight during 
school hours. 

• Usage After School: 
Mobile phones can only be 
switched on and used 

after students have left 
the school buildings at the 
end of the day.  

• Promoting Mental 
Health: This policy aims to 
prevent disturbances 
during lessons and 

promote better mental 
health among students by 
reducing the distraction of 
notifications through the 
day. 

• Sixth Formers: Sixth 
Form students are 
permitted to use their 
phones but only in 
designated Sixth Form 
areas. 

• Staff Guidelines: Staff 
members are also 

encouraged to avoid using 
their phones unless 
necessary for essential 

tasks. 

Parents please help! 

In case of emergencies, parents can 

contact the school through the 

main office, or the staff contact 

page on the website. It really helps 

if parents do not text their children 

during the day or worse try to call 

them! Many parents go further and 

actually set up their child’s phone 

so that they do not work during the 

school day (8:25 to 3:15). For further 

advice you might like to check out 

the guidance in the RET Online 

Safety Hub here: 

https://russelleducationtrust.onlines

afetyhub.uk.  

This article is particularly pertinent: 

https://russelleducationtrust.onlines

afetyhub.uk/staff/resources/creatin

g-a-screen-routine#crafting-

effective-screen-time-boundaries  

Or you may wish to read this 
article for your own reflections 
about your own phone use during 
Lent: 
https://blog.adw.org/2020/02/for-
lent-consider-moderating-your-
smartphone-usage/  

We appreciate your cooperation 

in ensuring a focused and 
respectful environment for all. 

Have a good weekend! 

Mr. Scott-Evans 
Headteacher 

https://aleteia.org/2020/02/26/disconnect-from-your-phones-and-connect-to-the-gospel-pope-suggests-for-lent
https://aleteia.org/2020/02/26/disconnect-from-your-phones-and-connect-to-the-gospel-pope-suggests-for-lent
https://aleteia.org/2020/02/26/disconnect-from-your-phones-and-connect-to-the-gospel-pope-suggests-for-lent
https://russelleducationtrust.onlinesafetyhub.uk/
https://russelleducationtrust.onlinesafetyhub.uk/
https://russelleducationtrust.onlinesafetyhub.uk/staff/resources/creating-a-screen-routine#crafting-effective-screen-time-boundaries
https://russelleducationtrust.onlinesafetyhub.uk/staff/resources/creating-a-screen-routine#crafting-effective-screen-time-boundaries
https://russelleducationtrust.onlinesafetyhub.uk/staff/resources/creating-a-screen-routine#crafting-effective-screen-time-boundaries
https://russelleducationtrust.onlinesafetyhub.uk/staff/resources/creating-a-screen-routine#crafting-effective-screen-time-boundaries
https://blog.adw.org/2020/02/for-lent-consider-moderating-your-smartphone-usage/
https://blog.adw.org/2020/02/for-lent-consider-moderating-your-smartphone-usage/
https://blog.adw.org/2020/02/for-lent-consider-moderating-your-smartphone-usage/
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This week we have been 
celebrating World Book Day. All 
students were testing their 
knowledge of well-known 
children and young adult books, 
through fun quizzes, reminding 
them of their favourite stories 
from childhood. There was some 
tight competition between form 
groups, as each group tried to 
prove they had the best 
knowledge of famous books. 
Additionally, students have been 
recommending some great reads 
to the teachers of Becket Keys, 
who have been sharing what they 
like to read, and asking students 
to share some books they think 
staff should be reading. There 
have been some great 
recommendations, and staff are 
always keen to hear what 
students are reading and give 
those books a read too.  

On Thursday we had a very 
exciting day, started by seeing all 
the wonderful outfits and t-shirts 
that students and staff chose to 
wear, to show off some of their 
favourite books. 

 

Students in Years 8, 9 and 10 in 
their English lessons watched 
some thrilling videos from 
authors, giving them a wonderful 
insight into what goes into 
writing a book and the creative 
process. Students then were able 
to be creative by coming up with 
ideas that they could pursue if 
they wrote their own books. 

Year 7 have been building up to 
World Book Day for the last two 
weeks. They spent the day 
creating their very own children’s 
pop-up books. Students have 
worked very hard in their groups 
to plan, write, illustrate and make 
these books. Each book helped to 
teach a small child an important 
life lesson, and students 
embraced the opportunity to 
write about positive outlooks on 
appearance, friendships and 
when things do not go to plan. 

These books were showcased in a 
book fair in the afternoon, where 

students could look at each 
other’s books and Andy Robb, our 
visiting author from before the 
Lent break, came in to help us 
celebrate these very successful 
books. 

A big thank you to our sixth form 
volunteers, who worked with our 
Year 7 students to make these 
projects come together.  

Finally, every year World Book 
Day provide £1.00 book tokens 
which can be used to exchange 
for a book. Students were 
provided these by their English 
teachers. This means students 
can keep enjoying lots of 
fantastic books. 

Miss White 
English Teacher  

 

 

World Book Day – Thursday 6th March 2025 
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Thank you for the opportunity to see your World Book Day 
projects. I’m sorry that I didn’t get to personally meet and 
spend time with everyone taking about your book project - we 
ran out of time - but I did get to look through them all 
afterwards. 

I was impressed with them all. 

Such a variety of design, illustration, writing and creativity. 
Also, I loved the different approaches you took. Some were in 
rhyme others a more traditional storytelling style. And it was 
great to see the way you confidently marketed your books on 
the back covers and elsewhere. Very businesslike! 

Finally, I’d like to commend you on your great teamwork and 
your clear sense of enjoyment that came through. 

Well done Year 7! 

With best wishes 

Andy Robb 

For more information about Andy Robb’s books, please go to 
https://andyrobb.co.uk/ 

 

https://andyrobb.co.uk/
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SmartyPants have a part-time vacancy for an admin/retail 
assistant in our busy office based in Hutton, Brentwood.  The 

role will involve processing of orders, serving at the retail 
counter and general administrative tasks. 

 Initially the position is temporary but may well progress to 
permanent during our busy summer season. 

Hours are 21 hours per week, Monday, Tuesday and Thursday 
9.15 - 5.15 with an hours lunch break with the pay rate initially 

£12.50 ph. 

Please apply by sending a CV or personal resume to 
jo@smartypantsschoolwear.com   

 

 

Homework Club is available for all 
students.  

Every afternoon after school 
students can stay for a supervised 
session until 4.20pm and complete 
their homework in C11. Using 
Homework Club is just one way we 
provide for students who do not 
want to leave site at 3.10pm.  

Full details of all extra-curricular 
clubs are available on the school 
website here: 
https://www.becketkeys.org/extra
-curricular. 

 

mailto:jo@smartypantsschoolwear.com
https://www.becketkeys.org/extra-curricular
https://www.becketkeys.org/extra-curricular
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Late Gate 

Early is on time 
On time is late  
And late is unacceptable! 
 

Remember that the school gate 
closes at 8.25am.  This allows 
students enough time to get to their 
first lesson on time. Period 1 begins 
at 8.30am.   

Brentwood can be tough to 
manoeuvre during rush hour, 
especially with the planned road and 
engineering works so please make 
sure that you are leaving enough 
time to get to school. 

Parents can call the main school line 
01277 286600 or use the 
“Studybugs” app to report genuine 
lateness. We thank you for your 
support.  

 

 

Live Parent Webinar: How You Can 
Help Your Child Prepare for Exams 
Tuesday 11th March 6:00-7:00pm 
(GMT) 

 
Exam season might be almost upon us, but there’s still 
plenty of time to equip students with those all-important 
practical tips and tricks for maximising marks. 

Elevate works with students, delivering high-impact 
workshops on study skills, motivation, wellbeing, and 
exam preparation. By tuning into their webinar series, 
you’ll learn how you can help support your child at home 
by reinforcing the skills they’re learning at school.  

Sign up for the session below to learn how you can 
maximise your child’s marks in exams by helping them to 
prioritise the work that really matters over the next few 
weeks.   
  

Click here to register for free 

 
Here’s what Elevate will be covering on the night: 

   

✅ Prioritising your child’s high-impact work to maximise 
marks   

✅ Improving your child’s time management to avoid last-
minute preparation  

✅ Helping your child study effectively using past papers  

 

 

 

The School Community Prayer Group 
hosted by our Headteacher Mr Scott-
Evans is every Wednesday during term 
time at 8.45am.  

This is a short meeting where we pray 
together for local and national events 
and for any intentions of those in our 
school family. All are welcome. 

If you have any prayer intentions, please 
send them into the school via the office 
email: office@becketkeys.org 

 

https://go.elevateeducation.com/e/891981/ukschoolwebinar/t2ftf/1098234975/h/bBcqOsF0yyCwvf8HopGYjzYNmpVVwg3V9Y2xAG-Z3K8
mailto:office@becketkeys.org
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 Sugarloaf Mountain Ski Trip 2026 

 

      

You may be aware that we are organising a ski trip to Sugarloaf 
Mountain, USA, in March/April 2026, and we have the opportunity to 
add up to four more students to the trip. This is a fantastic chance for 
students to bond with their peers, develop new skills, and create 

lasting memories. 

If your child has not yet expressed an interest in this trip but would like 
to join, it is not too late to sign up. You might like to take a look at the 
video here: https://youtu.be/DPwukxLuVQM?feature=shared and the 

attached PDF to discover some of the key details. 

This ski trip promises to be a once-in-a-lifetime experience, and we 
would love for your child to be a part of it. If you are interested in 
booking a place, please contact me as soon as possible via 
office@becketkeys.org. We are here to provide any additional 
information and assist with the booking process. 

 

 

 

 

Please make sure that your 
son/daughter has a reuseable 
water bottle to make sure that they 
have adequate drinking water for 
the day.  

Even when the weather is not hot it 
is important to keep hydrated 
during the day, especially on days 
when students are taking part in 
PE. 

Remember that drinks are 
available for purchase from the 
Bistro at break and lunch. 

Water fountains are available in the 
Bistro and Orangery for students to 
use at the beginning of the day and 
during break and lunchtime. 

 

 

 

 

https://youtu.be/DPwukxLuVQM?feature=shared
mailto:office@becketkeys.org?subject=Ski%20Trip%202026%20Expression%20of%20Interest
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Sports News 

Year 7 Netball 

 

The Year 7 netball team took part in a district rally 
hosted at Brentwood School. This competition 
involved a number of the local schools, and we had 
to play against a number of different Year 7 teams. 

This was a very competitive contest, and the 
opposition sides had very strong players. Thanks 
to an excellent team effort from all the Becket 
Keys girls they beat one team convincingly and 
overall came 4th in the competition. 

Team List: 

Mia Ballam 

Edee Eldred 

Violet Eldred 

Bella Long 

Ava Taylor 

Pippy Heazel 

Melondy Shanley 

Emily Miller 

Phoebe Rolfe 

Under 14s Netball 

 

For this joint team under 14s team there were 3 
Year 8 students and 6 Year 9s. This was an 
important match as it was the quarter-final for 
this league.  

The game began slowly, and the opposition made 
a good start, they were pulling ahead in the goals 
scoring again and again leaving us trailing behind.  

We had great encouragement from Ms Schafer 
and Miss Plunkett which invigorated the goal 
scoring from Sophie, Bella and Lyla our goal 
attacks/goal shooters and goals began flying in for 
Becket Keys! 

Final score 40-21 to Becket Keys. 

Anna Benns was named ‘player of the match’ by 
the opposing side, but all the whole team played 
their part in this excellent result. Well done girls! 

Other players: 

Ffion Cole   Bella Macklin 

Amelia Giles   Vienna Hayes 

Lyla Stevens   Tilly Holder 

Sophie Guest   Oprah Amode 
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Rugby club for boys is being run by our ex-student and international rugby player Sam Winney! 

 

 

 

The U16 girls narrowly missed out on the win for 
this tough game. Despite dominating possession 
for large parts of the game, the opposition 
proved clinical in front of goal. Despite the loss, 
the team showed incredible determination and 
skill. The team will take plenty of positives from 
this match and look to bounce back stronger in 
the next game. 

 

 

Defeat on the road for the Year 7 boys' football 
team. A goal from Zach was not enough and 
some sloppy defending and missed clearances 
saw the home side take 3 points.  

Man of the Match - Andreas for a solid 
performance out of position 

      



BECKET KEYS CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL 7TH MARCH 25                                                                                  Volume XIII– Issue XXIII 
I 

Page 14 of 21 
 

  

 

The Brentwood foodbank is part of The Trussell 
Trust’s network of 428 foodbanks, working to 
tackle food poverty and hunger in the local 
community, as well as across the UK. 

The Foodbank Network was founded in 2004 in 
Salisbury, since then The Trussell Trust has helped 
communities work together to launch foodbanks 
nationwide in a wide range of towns and cities. 

In 2023/24, food banks in the Trussell Trust’s 
network provided 3,121,404 three-day emergency 
food supplies and support to UK people in crisis. Of 
these, 1,144,096 were distributed for children. 

You can make a donation at Sainsburys, Tesco 
Express in Brentwood High Street, St Thomas of 
Canterbury Church or St Stephen’s Church. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all those who attended the recent 
Parent Workshops. We hope you found them 
useful.  

If there are any topics you feel would be 
beneficial for future events then please email 
office@beckektkeys.org  

https://www.trusselltrust.org/
https://www.trusselltrust.org/
https://www.trusselltrust.org/
mailto:office@beckektkeys.org
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

 
 
 
 
 

YEAR 8 THEATRE TRIP 
WITNESS FOR THE PROSECUTION 

THURSDAY 13TH MARCH 2025 
 

* 
GCSE AWARDS EVENING 

THURSDAY 20TH MARCH 2025 
 

* 
EXTERNAL SIXTH FORM INTERVIEWS 

MONDAY 24TH & TUESDAY 25TH MARCH 2025 
 

* 
PARENT WORKSHOP 

WITH ANDREW HAMPTON 
‘PARENTING TEENAGE BOYS’ 
THURSDAY 27TH MARCH 2025 

 
* 

EASTER HOLIDAY 
MONDAY 7TH APRIL – FRIDAY 18TH APRIL 2025 

 
 

 

 

Becket Keys 

Church of England 
School 
Sawyers Hall Lane 
Brentwood, Essex 
CM15 9DA 
01277 286600 
 
 
 

www.becketkeys.org 
office@becketkeys.org 
finance@becketkeys.org       
                
X:    
@BecketKeys  
@MrScottEvans         
@BecketKeys6th 
@BecketKeysMusic 
@BecketKeysPE   
@BecketKeysArt 
@BecketKeysSci 
@BecketKeysDT 
@BecketKeysExams 
@BecketKeysTrips 
 
Facebook: Becket Keys Church School 

 

http://www.becketkeys.org/
mailto:office@becketkeys.org

